Mr. Martin Boggs

Southern Union Exploration Co.
324 Hwy. US 64, NBU 3001
Farmington, NM 87401

Dear Mr. Boggs:

Reference is made to your well No.

¢ NM SF 078431 (WC)
\ 3162.3-2 (019)

OV 1 5 1992 ﬁ E @ g 5 w E :

NOV1 61932

Oit CON. DIV.]
DIST. ¢

1 Nickson, 1750’ FSL & 1750’ FEL, NW4SEY,

Sec. 23, T. 26 N., R. 8 W., San Juan County, New Mexico, lease NM SF 078431.

-

An Application for Permit to Plug Back to the Fruitland Coal was approved on

March 14, 1990. Per our phone conversation on November 9, 1992, the subject

approval is hereby rescinded,

If in the future, plans call to perform this

work, you will be required to request approval to do so.

cc:s

wWell file

NMOCD

3162.3-2
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Sincerely,

Is| John L. Keiler

John Keller
Chief, Branch of Mineral Resources



